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Safe Sport starts with YOU! 
Contact the Executive Director for more info! 

Email now! 

 

 

  

 

https://execdirector@bcarchery.ca/bc-archery-contacts


 

 

BC Archers named to 2024 

World Archery 3D 

Championships Team 
 The team that will represent Canada at the 2024 World Archery 3D 

Championships in Mokrice, Slovenia to be held September 30 to 
October 6, 2024. 

    

 

  



  

 



  



  

 



 

  

CLICK HERE for Zone Trials Info!  

 

 

https://bcarchery.ca/bc-winter-games


  

CLICK HERE for 2024 BC Archery Memberships  

 

 

https://bcarchery.ca/about/membership/join-bc-archery-association


 

 

Each month the newsletter will highlight an 

Archery Club from BC! This month is Maple 

Ridge Archery Club! 

 



 

 

 

Maple Ridge Archery has current approx. 50 members. In the 
autumn and winter months members shoot in the large gym of the 
Maple Ridge Leisure Centre, that can accommodate up to 60 
archers (double line). From May to September you can find them at 
Selvey Park in east Maple Ridge, where they also hosted the 
Canada Cup multiple times in the past. The main focus of the club is 
target shooting, though they also have a stash of 3D animals and 
Field targets to create a flat 3D / Field course for those interested. 
Maple Ridge has an active JOP program and usually hosts the 
Indoor JOP Championships for the Lower Mainland Clubs (though 
members from other clubs throughout BC are also welcome). The 
club is looking forward to host the 2024 BC Indoor Championships 
On the Easter long weekend next year. Maple Ridge Archery 
welcomes anyone to drop-in, but please send them an email 
beforehand. (mapleridgearchery@gmail.com) 
 
Do you  have anymore questions for them? Reach out to them at 
the email above and they’ll be happy to answer them. 
 
Do you want your club featured in one of the future newsletters? 
Email director-at-large@bcarchery.ca 
https://mapleridgearchery.com/ 
  

 

https://mapleridgearchery.com/


 

 

Did you attend 2023 3D Nationals in Cranbrook, BC? 
Check out all the incredible shots taken by CM 

Photography! 

Click here to view photos  

 

https://curtismummeryphotography.pixieset.com/20233doutdoorchampionships/
https://curtismummeryphotography.pixieset.com/20233doutdoorchampionships/
https://curtismummeryphotography.pixieset.com/20233doutdoorchampionships/


  

 



 

Seeking a Sport Chair Living in 

Trail/Rossland 
The BC Winter Games are coming to the Trail/Rossland region in February 
2026. We are currently seeking a representative in the area to serve as the 
Sport Chair. The person in this role will attend ongoing meetings with the local 
host society and liaise with the BC Archery Provincial Advisor to ensure the 
local archery venue has the necessary equipment and volunteers for a 
professional and successful event. 
 
If you live in the area and are interested in this role, please send an email to the 
Provincial Advisor expressing your interest. Once selected, you will be invited 



 

to attend the 2024 Quesnel Games to gain a thorough understanding of the 
requirements for the Games. 

Would You Like to Be the Next 

BCWG Provincial Advisor? 
The Provincial Advisor (PA) serves as the primary representative of BC Archery 
when collaborating with the BC Games Society. This crucial role ensures that 
our association meets the Core Sport requirements, enabling our participation 
in the Games. Moreover, the PA handles communications with coaches and 
athletes, participant registrations, arranges Trials events with regional clubs, 
and assists the VP-Athlete Development with Zone Team Selections, coach 
selections, and more! 
 
If this role piques your interest, you will initially serve as the Assistant Provincial 
Advisor for the 2024 Quesnel Games. Then, in 2026, you will transition to 
become the Provincial Advisor, while the current PA will act as your Assistant 
PA, providing further training and support. If you are keen on taking up this 
exciting position, send an email to express your interest. The sooner, the better, 
as planning for the 2024 Games is well underway! 

 

 

Become a BC Archery Ambassador!  
 

Are you passionate about archery and eager to share your knowledge and skills with 

others? BC Archery is searching for dedicated volunteers to become Archery 

Ambassadors. Join us in promoting the sport we love and making a positive impact on 

the archery community! 

 

As a BC Archery Ambassador, you will have the exciting opportunity to represent our 

organization at tournaments and events throughout British Columbia. Your role will 

involve answering questions about archery, offering guidance and support to new 

archers, and showcasing the excitement of this sport. 

 

For more information, email execdirector@bcarchery.ca. 

 

 

mailto:execdirector@bcarchery.ca


 

 

  

 


